MINUTES OF A COTTONWOOD HEIGHTS COMMUNITY COUNCIL
MEETING HELD MARCH 6, 2002 IN BUTLER MIDDLE SCHOOL

PRESENT — Gordon Nicholl, Paul Childs, Pat Warner, Ann Bracken, Jerri Harwell, Bill
Morris. Excused — Mike Peterson, Cathy Trane, Sheryl Ivey.

General
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Gordon Nicholl.

Upon motion made by Paul Childs, seconded by Bill Morris and passed unanimously, it
was
RESOLVED, to approve the minutes of the previous meeting (January 2002).

Sheriff’s Report

Deputy Scott Hansen gave the sheriff report. He did not have the crime figures due to
technical problems. He did report on a recent spate of vehicle burglaries occurring in
church parking lots generally on Tuesday and Wednesday nights. He asked that all
citizens keep their eyes open and report any suspicious circumstances to the sheriff.

ACCT Report
Ann Bracken gave the ACCT report. It had been a very quiet meeting. The new board

was elected for 2002. The CERT program has been re-instated, and the annexations in
Murray were discussed.

Salt Lake County Mayor’s Office

Jim Braden reported for the sheriff’s office. He thanked the sheriff’s office for their
coverage of the Olympic Games and the professional way in which it has been handled.
Gordon Nicholl then confirmed this and thanked the sheriffs for their patience and
cooperation.

Incorporation
Kit Lindsey reviewed the status of the incorporation. The feasibility study is scheduled to

be completed the first part of May. Mike Peterson of the council is the representative to
this committee.

ZONING
#19975 1910 East Fort Union Boulevard The Final Touch
Moving a sign.
Upon motion made by Bill Morris, seconded by Pat Warner, and passed unanimously it
was
' RESOLVED, to approve this application.

The meeting was adjourned at 7 p.m.



